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 January 8, 2002 
 
 
Honorable Chairman and Members of Regular Meeting of 
the Hermosa Beach Public Works Commission January 16, 2002 
 

SELECTION OF CHAIRMAN AND VICE-CHAIRMAN 
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Commission take the appropriate action. 
 
Summary:  
 
This item is before the Commission at the request of Vice-Chairman Cheatham. 
 
As you may recall, at the initial Public Works Commission meeting, it was 
determined that the positions of chairman and vice-chairman would be rotated on 
an annual basis.  
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
                                                                           
 
 
 
_________________________________         
Harold C. Williams, P.E. 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer  
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